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Register for AUB Virtual Open House which will be held next week, 19 - 23 April 2021.

With AUB president as a special guest speaker among the different guest speakers.

Students have to attend to benefit from info on scholarships, financial aid and programs in addition
to meeting AUB ambassadors, professors and Alumni from all over the world who will talk about their
experience at AUB and beyond.

Link for registration :

https://mailchi.mp/aub/american-university-of-beirut-virtual-open-house-4942860 [1]
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